
 
 
Treasurer’s Report for the financial accounts ending 31st December 2018. 
 
 
In fulfillment of my duties as Honorary Treasurer of the Society for Existential 
Analysis, I have kept proper accounts and recorded all the financial transactions of 
the Society for Existential Analysis during the 14-month period 1st November 2017 to 
31st December 2018. Having received approval to extend the accounts to match the 
calendar year and move to an accrual basis of reporting at the last AGM, I have 
recorded all payments, receipts and bank transactions in the financial accounts, 
which have been checked by the Society’s accountants.  
 
I found no outstanding debts or liabilities nor future commitments at the end of the 
financial year.  
 
Revenue came from Membership fees, Conference tickets, UKCP registration fees, 
CPD events and sales and adverts of our publications. 
 
Expenditure of funds went towards awarding scholarships, editing and printing of 
publications, CPD events and the Conference, administration and the remuneration 
of the UKCP Registration Secretary. 
 
Due to the extended period covered by these accounts’ figures include both the 2017 
and 2018 conferences, the latter celebrating our 50th Anniversary over 2 days. We 
also raised the cost of ticket prices. The 2018 UKCP registration income starts to 
reflect the 5-year accreditation cycle. We have invested in a revamp of the website 
which was recently launched and there has also been increased CPD activity with 
the film club and supervision series. Our membership income remains healthy and 
we have reduced advertising costs by opting to promote though social media and 
directly with the membership. 
 
  
The SEA remains committed to financing and sponsoring academic endeavours for 
students of Existential Psychotherapy, through scholarships, research projects and 
events promoting Existential thought.  
 
 
 
Sally O’Sullivan 
Honorary Treasurer 
Society for Existential Analysis. 
16th August 2019. 
 
 
        
 
 






